
Minister Crnadak sent a letter of condolence to Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic
Saturday, 08 April 2017.

Minister for Foreign Affairs of Bosnia and Herzegovina Igor Crnadak sent a letter of condolence
to First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica
Dacic following the tragic accident that killed two pilots of the Serbian Armed Forces.
  
"With great sadness I received the news of the tragic accident in which two young lives were
lost. On behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Bosnia and Herzegovina and on my own
behalf, I express deepest condolences to you, your Government and to the families of the
victims.

We sincerely sympathize with the families and friends of the victims and feel their pain. Our
thoughts and prayers are with them at this difficult moment," says the condolence letter from
Minister of Foreign Affairs of Bosnia and Herzegovina Igor Crnadak.
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